Stephan Hatch
S.M. Tracy Herbarium, Texas A&M University
Stephan Hatch is a Professor of Plant Taxonomy in the Department of Rangeland Ecology and Management, Texas A&M University.  He works with the S.M. Tracy Herbarium at Texas A&M, researched Vascular Plants specializing in grasses, and began his Thicket of Diversity work under Director Linda Brindle.
In his 2011 report he stated, “Since October 2008-through 2011, a total of 640 collections have been made at the Canyonlands Unit. These collections were made October 2008, March 2009, May 2009, July 2009, October 2009, March 2010, May 2010, July 2011. The October 2008 collections were done by Mindy Gallardo and Dr. Stephan Hatch. The March 2009 collection was conducted by Mindy Gallardo, Kelly Haile and Steven Goertz. The May 2009, July 2009, and October 2009 collections were taken by Dr. Stephan Hatch, Kelly Haile and Steven Goertz. The March 2010 collections were collected by Dr. Stephan Hatch, Kelly Haile and Robert Haile. The latest collecting trip was done in May 2010; the collections were made by Dr. Stephan Hatch, Kelly Haile, Robert Haile and Erin Wied. The July 2011 collections were made by Dr. Stephan Hatch, Kelly Haile and Katherine Haile.  
Of the plants collected a total of 243 species were identified and verified based on specimens housed in the S.M. Tracy Herbarium. A collection of 79 families, 159 genera and 243 different species have been identified. A list of families and genera of the plants that have been identified up to this point were shared in the report. The species is not listed for each plant collection due to publication of the flora not being completed at this time. Fruit/seed were collected for 27 species. Digital images of flowers or fruits were part of the data set being collected.” Findings are documented in publication, “VASCULAR PLANTS OF THE CANYONLANDS UNIT OF THE BIG THICKET NATIONAL PRESERVE, TYLER COUNTY, TEXAS.”
Hatch submitted a proposal, “Vascular Plants Survey of the Canyonlands Unit of the Big Thicket National Preserve, Tyler County, TX (2 year study for 2009-10) for $6691.52.  He received $2665.59 on 8-19-09 and $3,160.87.  It was funded through the NPS Park Partnership.  
There was a remaining payment of $865.06 that was not paid as no data was received.  There was communication with the new ToD Director, Mona Halvorsen.  There may have also been issues regarding a key and access to the Canyonlands area.
The project was closed.  From a data receipt perspective, the research was a disappointment.  It does appear from Hatch’s CV that data for Big Thicket National Preserve was collected through other grant funding- Big Thicket Preserve. J2115040013. Process, database, and house at TAMU the Big Thicket National Preserve collections from Rice University. Mar. 2006-Mar.2009. $27,202.00.  Hatch has many publication credits but it is unknown what relates to Big Thicket. At time of resume he had 53 journal articles, 7 co-authored books, 8 non-referred electronic websites and 9 co-authored chapters.  He was also the recipient of numerous awards.
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